
LCJVS Daily Announcements 

Monday, October 12, 2020 
   

 

 There will be an NTHS meeting for returning members on Wednesday, October 14th during 1st period in 

Quarry Room A.  Passes will be put in the student’s instructor’s mailboxes. 

 Plato On-line Orientation:  The 1st semester Fall 2020 Online/Credit Recovery Orientation will be THIS Friday, 

October 16 at 8:00 am in the Tech Center and NEXT Monday, October 19 at 8:00 am in the Tech 

Center.  Passes will be placed in the students’ first period teachers’ mailboxes.  If you think you need to make up a 

course, please see your counselor today!!! 

 The end of Quarter 1 is fast approaching.  Students, please make sure you are keeping up with your in-class and 

virtual assignments.  Because October 30 is a Teacher Professional Development day, there will be NO SCHOOL 

for students. 

 All students should be in uniform.  If you need to order uniforms, click on the link under Students or Parents for 

Student Uniform Orders and they will be processed through our vendor, Spencer Signs and Graphics.  If you have 

questions on orders, please see Mrs. Muzik in the Principal’s Office. 

 

 For your information, the Lorain County JVS High School Semester 1 calendar is available for view and reference 

on our website at lcjvs.com/Calendar -- https://www.lcjvs.com/Calendar.aspx. This document will also help clarify 

which group of students are to be in attendance on Wednesdays.  We hope you find this useful! 

 

ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    
 

Please click on the Associate School links on our website for more details or updated information. 

AMHERST: All 9th, 10th and 11th grade students will be required to take the PSAT on October 14.  They will NOT be in 

attendance at the JVS. 

 

AVON:  

 Attention all who drive to Avon High School:  The west lot has become dangerous. Please observe the painted 

lanes and do not transverse the parking lot from north to south, driving through parking spaces.  This is a hazard.   

 Immunizations:  Juniors and Seniors - did you get a vaccine this summer?  Did your parents hand you a 

vaccination record and you are walking around school with this document because you are unsure what to do with 

it?  If you are one of the many Eagles doing so, bring this important record to the main office.   

 Check your Email!  Avon Eagles, are you checking your gmail daily?  If not, you are missing out on all of the 

important notices from the administrative, athletic, and student service office.  Eagles, check your gmail daily. 

 College Fair:  Our annual college fair will be virtual this year and will take place TODAY - October 7th. Meet 

virtually with representatives from The University of Akron, Ashland University, Baldwin Wallace, Cleveland 

Institute of Art, Cleveland State, University of Findlay, Heidelberg, John Carroll, Kent State, University of 

Kentucky, Ohio University, Tiffin University and University of Toledo. A schedule with login times and zoom links 

have been sent to your Avon Eagles gmail. Stop by Student Services if you have any questions!! We encourage all 

students to join these zoom sessions on their off-campus days. 

 Interested in joining Gymnastics?  Contact Ms. Cahill at cahillc@avoneagles.org or stop by room 230 to pick up 

information on the upcoming season.  All grades and skill levels welcome. 

 National Testing Dates:  Eagles, did you check your gmail?  An important notice was sent by Mr. Woods to you 

and your parents regarding national testing.   

 Juniors, you will be taking the PSAT on October 14th.  Freshmen, Sophomores not in Honor Pre Calc, and 

seniors will not have school. 
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 Sophomores, you will be taking the Pre ACT on October 15th and freshmen, juniors and seniors will not 

have school. 

 Freshmen, you will be taking the Pre ACT9 on October 30th and sophomores, juniors, and seniors will not 

have school. 

 Attention all Juniors and Seniors who are eligible to apply for National Honor Society:  Applications are due 

on Google classroom Friday October 16th. Do not wait until the last minute. Late applications will not be accepted. 

See Miss McCormick or Miss Clemons with questions. 

 JVS SENIOR PORTRAITS:  JVS Seniors may schedule a free senior portrait session by calling Prestige Portraits 

in Westlake, OH at (440) 892-4615.  This free 15 minute portrait session is not featured on their website, but seniors 

can be scheduled for a portrait session and have that photo used in the senior class portrait section of the yearbook.  

 PURCHASING PICTURE PACKAGES:  To purchase pictures, follow the directions on this 

link: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CbTXJ90ThCadjRIUgiKAnSMU25NRwmRX 

 

AVON LAKE: ALHS will be testing for the PSAT on October 14 for ONLY those students who signed up by October 1st.   

 

BROOKSIDE:  On Wednesday, October 14th, BHS will be administering the PSAT assessment to all 10th 

grade and 11th grade students. This is a required day of attendance for all students in 10th and 11th grade, including 10th 

and 11th grade students who attend the JVS. All 10th and 11th grade students will report to school at the normal start time 

of 7:45 a.m. and will be dismissed at 12:00 p.m. Bussing will be provided for 10th and 11th students who are testing. 

 

CLEARVIEW: CHS will be testing for the PSAT on October 14 for ONLY those students who signed up.   

 

ELYRIA:   

 Basketball:  From Coach Larrick - Anyone interested in trying out for Boys Basketball this year.  Open Gyms and 

Conditioning has started.  For a schedule please join our Google Classroom with the Code -zjbyjo3.  

 Attention Students:  Wanting something fun to do this winter, join the EHS Swim Team starting November 2nd. 

Go to Google Classroom and join to find out all the information for the season! The class code is: zr2a3h2. 

 EHS Seniors:  We are trying something a little different this year for our Seniors. Instead of getting a paper form in 

homeroom during the month of January, we want you to submit the information using a google form.  You must log 

in using your Elyria schools google account. Form Link: https://forms.gle/7hNjF1n7ZDhQ1SNm8  

o This form collects information for graduation as well as your extracurricular involvement throughout your 

years in high school and will be listed with your picture on the Alumni tab in the Academic Hall of Fame - 

Elyria.touchpros.com   

o Students in Grade 9, 10, and 11 can also use this form to keep track of their clubs/activities/sports 

participation throughout high school, and can always edit their responses at any time. Then log back in 

during their senior year to fill out the graduation sections. 

 Key Club:  Students if you are interested in joining EHS Key Club please join our Remind using code @elyriakc 

(text 81010) and Google Classroom code giwpm5w. Key Club is one of our service and volunteer clubs that helps 

in our community. Membership, officer, and meeting information will all be sent using our new Remind and Google 

Classroom. Please see or message Mrs. Megan Johnson or Mrs. Prechtel with any questions.  

 Link Crew:  Attention freshmen! Link Crew is hosting a Halloween Party and Open Gym just for you! From 1:15 

until 2:30pm on Tuesday 10/20 for Cohort A and Thursday 10/22 for Cohort B we will have all kinds of fun 

activities ready in the Dining Hall and Gyms! Join us for food, games, crafts, prizes and more!  

 

FIRELANDS:  FHS will be testing for the PSAT on October 14 for ALL 9th & 10th grade students, as well as SOME 11th 

grade students. 

KEYSTONE:  KHS will be testing for the PSAT on October 14 for ONLY those 11th and 10th grade students who pre-

registered.   

 

MIDVIEW:  There will be NO PSAT testing for students in October.  The tentative testing is scheduled for sometime in 

January.  More details will follow as the date nears. 

 

OBERLIN:  OHS will be administering the PSAT to all juniors on October 14th. All Juniors are required to be there. You 

will receive more information soon via phone blast. 
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WELLINGTON:   

 Wellington is offering an 8-week SAT Prep program available to students in grades 9-12.  The sessions will be held 

Sept. 28-Nov. 20, M-F from 3-6pm.  See the announcements for the QR Code or the link to register!   

 WHS will be testing for the PSAT on October 14 for ONLY those 11th and 12th grade students who pre-registered.   


